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  16th September, 2014 

Shri P.S. Rao, 
Pay & Accounts Officer, 
Pay & Accounts Office No. XI, 
Govt. of NCT of Delhi, 
Old Secretariat, Civil Lines, 
Delhi-110054

The Delhi Medical Council examined a representation dated 8th August, 2014 from Shri P.S. Rao, Pay & Accounts Officer, Pay & Accounts Office No. XI, Govt. of NCT of Delhi, Old Secretariat, Civil Lines, Delhi-110054, addressed to the Director, Lady  Hardinge Medical College, Shaheed Bhagat Singh Marg, New Delhi-110001 with a copy to the Delhi Medical Council.  

On perusal of the representation dated 8th August, 2014 from Shri P.S. Rao, Pay & Accounts Officer, Pay & Accounts Office No. XI, Govt. of NCT of Delhi and documents submitted therewith, the Delhi Medical Council observed that the subject matter of the representation does not fall within the purview of the Delhi Medical Council, hence, cannot be entertained.

.
Yours faithfully,

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary
